mile.	future. All will be	Hyenas are out and about. Time to look forward to the bright are. All will be well as we watch out and embrace the future. weeks ahead are upon us all New Rotary year is nigh			
MI.	June 17	June 24	July 1	July 8	
Speaker	Wade Calderwood	Fellowship Night	CHANGEOVER NIGHT	SAS	
Topic	Caulfield Racecourse Redevelopment	At La Piazza Allegra	All about John Leske	SAS Experiences	
Chair	Sam Binstock	Glenhuntly Road ELSTERNWICK	\$35 3 course meal	Larry Blode	
Toast to Club	Robert Alford	Pay as you go	PE Sam Binstock	Marilyn Faiman	
Toast to Australia	J Aarons	Club night to unwind and enjoy fellowship	Ron Sack	Yoshiko Stynes	
Committee	Board Meeting (invited: J Leske Board)				
Cashier	PE John Leske		Yoshiko Stynes And Marilyn Faiman	Joe Aarons	
Proudly Sponsored By:				APOLOGIES:	

Leske Cohen & Sandor
Licensed Estate Agents,
265 Hawthorn Rd Caulfield 9528 4355

John Leske 9528 4355

Please latest 12pm Tuesday

THE GEN

Bulletin

Rotary Club of Glen Eira

17 June, 2008 - Week 51

www.rotarygleneira.org.au — <u>Meets at:</u> London Tavern, 414 Hawthorn Road, Caulfield TUESDAYS @ 6.45pm



"Rotary Does Good in the World."



TONIGHT

Wade Calderwood

Melbourne Racing Club

Caulfield Racecourse Redevelopment

Plus:

Details of Coming Weeks:

- La Piazza Allegra (next week)
- Changeover Night (1 July)

Glen Eira RC

Changeover Night

Tuesday 1 July 2008

\$35 London Tavern (6.45pm)

Vision for the Centre of the Course

Message from the CEO

The Melbourne Racing Club is proud of its shared history with the Glen Eira community. I would like to share with you, our vision for the public open space of the Reserve, a safe and accessible area where we can all enjoy walking, fishing, jogging or just take some time out to appreciate the natural environment. New signs welcoming visitors to the Reserve have recently been installed on all gates and entries. I look forward to continuing to work with the Trustees, Glen Eira Council and the community so that we may all share in the benefits the Reserve has to offer.

Warran Brown:

CEO, Melbourne Racing Club

The Proposal

Part of the Caulfield Master Plan includes some exciting initiatives which will see the Centre of the Course enhanced for the greater benefit of the community. The Club's proposal includes:

- Boardwalk around the existing lake. This is the perfect addition for public to stroll around the natural infield lake, possibly stop to use it for fishing, etc...
- BBQ area. Putting aside some specific areas for families to gather and cook a bbq while enjoying the great views from the centre
- Themed Walking/Running track. This is an idea which has been well-received by many local residents, involving a 1.6km themed track for community to use to run, jog or walk round.
- Zoned area for expanded access: At present the training of horses at certain times of the day makes it unsafe for public and horses to be in the same area. Under the proposed plans the Club would create a large area with natural division, enabling local residents to use the centre in a safe environment, while horses are being trained and exercised on the track.

THE NEW BOARD

The new Board for year 2008—2009

John Leske (President); D Heuberger (IPP, VP); Ian Marks; Ron Sack, Adrian Nelson; Jan Hill; Geoff Oscar; Larry Blode; Sam Binstock.

Wishing the new Board well and a special nice greeting to new Sgt, G Asher.

Next Tuesday

FELLOWSHIP NIGHT

Dinner together as Rotarians with partners and family all welcome. We relax and enjoy each other's company in the surrounds of our other getaway restaurant

La Piazza Allegra

Glenhuntly Road Elsternwick (just after Kooyong Road towards Orrong Road)

6.45 pm usual time — pay as you go

Tuesday 1 July 2008 6.45pm \$35 pp 3 courses

Partners and Family Welcome

CHANGEOVER NIGHT

President David hands over the chains of office to
John Leske

Let the bidding begin... going... going... sold



Well at the end of this Rotary year we remember that it is important not to be a puppet on a string.

The Editor wishes to thank you one and all for your feedback in all things the Bulletin. Only in the dark can one see that this is not a caricature of that individual who masquerades as the Editor. That said, this master of words and prose, however much you may think so, is in fact *NOT* the Editor. See you in next year's Bulletin.

Rotarians are encouraged to use *THE GEN* as a means of sharing information about Rotary, coming events and news. Your item/s can be emailed to the editor:

david.heuberger@anz.com Preferred deadline Friday 5pm.